
NOTICE: NO GOODIE BAG DONATIONS ACCEPTED AT 2018 CONFERENCE 

ALTERNATIVE - Donation of Prize for Monday Night Event 
 

The Goodie Bag Committee is requesting that your company DOES NOT send promotional items to be includ-

ed in the Registration Goodie Bags.  Normally we request & accept donations of promotional items and vari-

ous other goodies to be included in the goodie bags— However this year due to the size of the bags, we will 

not be including such items and are asking that you do not bring or send promotional items as they will not 

be included in the bags.   

As an Alternative of Donating Promotional Items, we are asking that you donate a prize to be given away at 

the Monday Night Event.  Additional Information will be provided to those who express interest in donating a 

prize.     

A Great Opportunity to get Your Company’s Name out in front of  

Oklahoma Airport Operator Association Members and Potential Future Customers!   

 
For Further Information, email:  jenny.lott@meadhunt.com.   
 

Sincerely,  
OAOA Goodie Bag Committee  

OKLAHOMA AIRPORT OPERATORS Association  
2018 ANNUAL CONFERENCE | 4/29/18 - 5/2/18 | HYATT REGENCY, TULSA OK 


